
Revised Operational COVID Guidelines 
for Small Businesses and Services

This guidance is intended to to assist Calvert County residents, business owners, workers and 
visitors at this moment in time. Our guiding principles are as follows:

	 Marylanders should continue to practice physical distancing.

	 Marylanders should continue to wear face coverings or masks in indoor public places, 	
	 and outdoors when physical distancing is not possible. 

	 As vaccines become available, every eligible person should get inoculated to speed our 	
	 community’s return to normal.

It is important that all of our actions in the near future are consistent with these guiding principles:

	» Staff and customers must wear face coverings at all times.

	» Appropriate signage has been posted around the facility and grounds to relay the messaging 
about social distancing, face coverings, and handwashing.

	»  Adequate handwashing stations are available for workers and hand sanitizer is available.

	» Employees have been trained on the proper use of the necessary PPE (covers both mouth 
and nose).

	» Delineated social distancing markers (6 feet apart) in areas where customers may form lines 
or congregate. Workers should also follow the same spacing guidelines.

	» If the business provides services modify stations and/or furniture to ensure proper social 
distancing.

	» Hand sanitizer is readily available to customers and staff at all times or handwashing stations 
are readily available.

	» Implement and encourage touchless payment option.

	» A plan is in place for employee wellness checks.  Have a secure location to store these 
documents.

*Requirements may change at any point contingent on health necessities or new directives from the Governor’s Office.


